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Proposal Submitted by the Associate Deans of the Undergraduate Colleges 
 

Zero Credit Courses 

 

General Curricular Policies   LINK 

 

 

B.     S/U Grading  

At the undergraduate level, if a course is to be graded on the satisfactory/unsatisfactory (S/U) 
grading system, the course description must state that S/U grading is applied. At the graduate 
level, certain course titles automatically make the course eligible for S/U grading: titles including 
the term "workshop," "internship," "independent study/research," "practicum," "seminar," 
"thesis," or "dissertation." Other graduate-level courses may be graded on the S/U basis only if the 
approved catalog course description indicates the S/U grading system may be used. A course may 
be offered for either letter grading or S/U grading, but the grading system employed must be for 
all students in a specific section and must be so noted for that section in the online course finder. 

Where employed, the S/U system grading applies to all members of the class. 

Zero credit courses will automatically be set to use S/U grading and the use of S/U will need to be 
stated in the catalog course description.  

Rationale:  

As Students are unable to earn grade points for zero credit hour courses, assigning a letter grade 
does not impact GPA. 

 
 
 

https://www.niu.edu/policies/policy-documents/general-curricular-policies.shtml#sugrad

